
 

 

 

 

 

 

SERVICE AWARD COMMITTEE 

C/O TOWN HALL 

10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT 06403 

 

 

December 19, 2013 

 

Town Clerk, Leonard C. Greene 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Due to a lack of a quorum, the Service Award Committee Meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, December 17, 2013 was CANCELLED.  We will notify the Town Clerk’s 

Office as to the date of the rescheduled meeting. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karen A. Wilson 

Clerk for the Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that there will be a meeting 


